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November 6, 2009

Mr. Arthur Coccodrilli, Chairman, IRRC
333 Market St., 14™ Floor
Harrisburg, PA. 17101

Dear Mr. Coccodrilli,

This letter is to inform you that I fully support Regulation 16A-4816 & that
unlicensed employees of a funeral home should NOT be able to sell preneed funeral
arrangement.

Thank you for your time with this matter.

' Kevin M. Lyons
License #FS0127-16L


